Adding a smallpipes category to solo piping competitions-Billie Narver

| am proposing that WUSPBA include a smallpipes category in their solo competition area.

1. There is no existing text which addresses this component.

2. | propose to include smallpipes, shuttle pipes, etc. in solo competition.

3. Smallpipes are also representative of our Scottish musical heritage and history. There are many pipers who
would appreciate and who deserve the opportunity to compete and receive the valuable feedback from the
judges skilled in their area.

4. At this point there is no comparison, as EUSPBA, PPBSO, BCP do not , to my knowledge, have a
component for smallpipes musicians. We would be the first to offer a valuable opportunity.

Respectfully submitted, Billie J. Narver WUSPBA #1234



